
TEGG ® 

Technology Update 

TEGGPro Remote 2 
Update Now Available 

An update to TEGGPro Remote 2 will be 
available on Monday, November 25.  

TEGGPro Remote 2 users will need to upgrade their systems to take advantage of the improved features, 
including: 

• Dashboard Testing status (equipment
tasked/tasking completed)

• Show equipment not scheduled refresh
issue

• Access to FLIR and Reports improved
• Backup database notification

Please follow these steps to take advantage of the updated 
TEGGPro Remote 2: 

1. Start your TEGG Sync application, which will
automatically upgrade, then follow the prompts:

a. When asked to make configuration changes to
your system, please select “OK.”

b. Next, you will be propmpted to wait for the TEGG Sync
application to re-open. Please select “OK.”

c. Once your TEGG Sync application opens, the update and
configuration changes are complete.

2. Run a Software Update from the TEGG Sync
application to take advantage of the updated
TEGGPro Remote 2.

For more information, or for support, contact ABM 
Franchising Group Support at 
bus.sys.support@abm.com or 724-873-2977.  

Want more TEGG news and announcements? Stay up-
to-date with TEGG Mobile by visiting TEGG.com/news 
from your computer or mobile device. 
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